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The Local Medical Committee has advised GPs 

in Glasgow & Clyde NOT to issue these 

certificates.   

 

These certificates are NOT part of your GP's 

Medical Services. 

 

We suggest that patients themselves advise their 

Council/Housing Association/Service provider 

why they require this service.  It is then for the 

Council/Housing Association/Service provider to 

decide if the patient qualifies for this service. 

 
We are sorry if this causes inconvenience but 

the Council/Housing Association/Service 

provider has not discussed provision of these 

certificates with Glasgow & Clyde GPs. 
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